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Traffic Advisory: Vintage Car Parade  
 
 
Event Date: April 17, 2022 
 
The Garden City Police Department wishes to advise everyone that the annual Vintage 
Car Parade will be held on April 17, 2022. 
 
Between 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM, there will be parking field and street closures 
associated with this event. Motorists and residents are advised to make arrangements 
to avoid affected areas.  
 
 
Event Summary: 
 
Cars will start assembling at 10:00 AM in Parking Field 9E, located on the east side of 
Franklin Avenue, between 9th Street and 11th Street.   
 
Parade starts promptly at 1:00 PM by exiting Parking Field 9E at 10th Street. The cars 
will travel south on Franklin Avenue, west on 7th Street, and terminate on Hilton Avenue.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


